
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 21-206 

14 May 2021 
 
By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 
Trust’s response is as follows: 
 
• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 
 
• How much has been spent on which insourcing provider in the last 3 years. In the most 
recent FY in the 12 months ending March 2021 split by month. 
 

    Year 
ending  

Year 
ending  

Year 
ending  Total 

Glanso:  Mar-19 Mar-20 Mar-21 3 years 
   £ £ £ £ 
NHS Standard  
Contract April 64,381 78,478 53,724 196,582 

  May 31,911 92,619 20,651 145,181 
  June 72,012 47,549 28,247 147,807 
  July 39,072 44,284 94,778 178,134 
  August 67,475 28,199 5,567 101,241 
  September 2,202 2,620 4,823 
  October 3,230 16,837 44,679 64,745 
  November 4,482 113,287 232,068 349,837 
  December 12,457 180,920 14,776 208,153 
  January 0  47,736 47,736 
  February 89,798   89,798 
  March 107,600   107,600 
Total  492,417 604,375 544,846 1,641,638 
 
• Which specialty this has been spent on and which framework this has been via (named) or if 
this has been as a NHS subcontract / otherwise. 
 
By Specialty:     £ 
      3 Years 
Gastroenterology     6,589 



 
 
Gynaecology     284,345 
Paediatrics     51,455 
Trauma and 
Orthopaedics 

    19,600 

Opthalmology     298,021 
Endoscopy     15,540 
Cardiology     966,088 
 Total     1,641,638 
 
This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 
 
If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Director of Corporate Governance 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 
BS1 3NU 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 
website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 
information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 
public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 
(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 
personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

